
Chair Burdick and Committee Members, 
Please VOTE NO on SB 761. There is no place for this Bill.  Why take away this easy access opportunity 
for Oregonians to use their voice.  The level of voter suppression this Bill introduces is not good for 
Oregon and we must protect, not ban, online petitions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Austin and Tina Herman 
Salem Resident 
 


